
To Whom it may concern;

I have enclosed a PETITION that the residents of Willow Brook Road, Jenney Lane,
Porter Road and Ladeau Road in Plainfield NH have signed with the hopes that we can
change our electric company from NH Electric Coop to National Grid.

National Grid already services most of this area. There is a 2 mile section of road that
has NH Electric Coop. Days without power and the cost ofNH Electric Coop has
become a common occurance! In reality we all are aware that ALL electric companies
can sometimes experience a loss of power, but this happens so often and for such long
periods of time that all food is lost and no heat in the winter for many days at a time.
Also the cost ofNH Electric Coop does not compare with National Grid.
I could understand if National Grid had no power in our area but they do...
Driving down the road on the way home and seeing many houses just a mile down the
road with lights on and then completely BLACK is so frustrating when the company has
many houses right beside us!
Please consider this request.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Thank You Very Much!

Kellee Truman
252 Willow BrookRoad
Plainfield, NH 03781
H603 -469-3567
C603-443-1216


